2015/2016 Band Parents Board
GJHSbandparents.inc
PO Box 2683, Grand Junction, CO 81502
Band Director: Isaac Lavadie/lsaac.Lavadie@d51schools.org

President: Jennifer McKenzie / jmmckenzie81506@gmail.com fundraising: Carrie Hessel / chessel62@g.com

Vice President: Bernie Moreno / bmoreno@bresnan.net Jazz Events:??

Secretary: Kim Chambers / kimilou22.kc@gmail.com 50/50 Raffle: LoriJacobsen / urgentcookie@gmail.com
Treasurer: Ray Bonelli / raybonellil212@msn.com Uniforms: Ally Rajnowski / alysonraj@gmail.com
Communications: Becky Lee / GJRealtorBeckylLee@gmail.com Pit Parents/Truck: David Moreno & Kevin Edens

Marching Accessories Chair: Corrinne Pitman Food: Nita Brammeier / nita.bramm@gmail.com

Medic: Ruth Merlino / rmerlino4@yahoo.com

Meeting Norms: *set cell phones to silent *contact Jennifer or Isaac if unable to attend
*start and end on time *agenda, minutes, and other documents

GJHS Band Parents Meeting
GJHS Band Room
September 14, 2015

Secretary: Minutes from August 10, 2015 approved. Minutes will be posted on Facebook for all band
parents.

President: Welcome and introductions. Please make sure during the meeting that only one person
speak at a time so all can hear everyone’s comments and questions.

Treasurer: Our current balance is $11,575.08
Committee updates:

Uniforms: Corrinne Pitman is our new marching accessories chair. She will be ordering T-shirts and
hoodies.

Medic: No serious injuries to report. We are still missing permission slips/consent to treat. Mr. Lavadie
is aware of this. Ruth is recruiting volunteers to be present at the upcoming events and rehearsals in the
month of October.

Communications: Facebook numbers are up. Please continue to “like” and “share” events posted on
Facebook.

50/50 Raffle: We will be contacting volunteers who signed up to help with the raffle. We usually sell
the raffle tickets and football games and concerts. We currently have a $449 balance in the Bingo
account due to the winner from the 50/50 raffle chose to keep the proceeds in lieu of donating back to
the band.

Pit: The paint job and sponsorship banners on the truck is complete and looks fabulous!

Food: So far Nita has spent $568.22 on food (which is awesome!). For Colorado west she is asking
parents to provide side dishes. She will need 5-6 volunteers for serving.
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Fundraising: The yard sale brought in $1557.90 (way to go Tony Lee and team!). The March-a-thon
brought in $244. T-shirts sales will be $640 if all T-shirts that were ordered are sold. The banner
brought in $2440 and the Truck logo brought in $510 plus food was donated to the band. Upcoming
events are Chick-fil-A (9/22/15); candy/jerky orders; Alpine Bank; Winter Festival; Domino cards;
Swinging Sweets.

We need to buy 17 boxes of candy to me our quota which we can sell at future events. Approved by
Board.

Other:
Valley Bands: The pit needs help tomorrow for Valley Bands.

Colorado West: We will need food, uniform, medic, and pit committees available.

Colorado west has been changed to Sherwood Park due to conflicting events being held downtown.
Parade is at 10:00, kids need to be at GJHS by 8 am.

State: October 22-24" in Ft. Collins. Buses and Hotel rooms (Loveland, CO) have been reserved. We
will be using two hotels that are next door to each other (girls in one and boys in the other) and will
offer hot breakfast daily (Hampton Inn & Fairfield Inn). We will need 8-10 chaperones. The bus will
depart GJHS on Thursday, October 22, 2015 at 1:00 pm. Final itinerary will be discussed at the next
board meeting on October 12",



